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PORT CONTINUES TO ISSUE CARGO UNTIL 3:00 P.M. 

The Port Authority of Guam will continue to issue and receive cargo until 3:00 p.m. 
today despite the COR 2 Declaration. All vessels have been sent out of Harbor or 
have been diverted until after the passage of Typhoon Nock-Ten. 
 
The Port will not receive any autos or hazardous material, but will receive all other 
cargo until 3:00 p.m.  
 
In the meantime, the Port will continue to prepare the container yard and 
equipment for the passage of Nock-Ten. 
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